Qwest Corporation 1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 Seattle, Washington 98191 (206) 345-1568 Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds Assistant Vice President Public Policy & Regulatory Affairs



July 15, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Docket UT-100562 – Qwest Corporation's Response to Commission Questions Concerning Appropriate Universal Service Policies in Washington

Dear Mr. Danner,

Enclosed for filing is the Response of Qwest Corporation to Commission Questions Concerning Appropriate Universal Service Policies in Washington.

The electronic copy is being provided via web portal.

Sincerely,

Mark S. Reynolds

Mark S. Regula

MSR/ldj Enclosure